No.EDN-HE(21)B(15)15/2016-Vol-T
Directorate of Higher Education,
Himachal Pradesh, Shimla-1

Tel:0177-2653120Fxtn. 234_E.mail:genbr@red; ?&[com, Fax: 2812882
Dated Shimla-1 the ian ﬁ%mm—ﬁfo-‘ﬁm&ﬁ?@ﬁwo
v ALl the Deputy Directors of Higher Education, 11 NOY 2015
Himachal Pradesh
Subject:- Regarding safety measures for Children’s d’uriergr_n‘{cam. -1
Memo,

This is with reference to the letter No.HPCPCR-B(2)-1/2016-Vol-1I-773-775
dated 15-10-2016, received from the Director (WOD)-cum-Member Secretary, H.®. Commission for
Protection of Child Rights, New Shimla, on the subject cited above.

In this regard, the National Commission for Protection of Child Rights, GOI, has
desired that State should take immediate Safety measures for Children like preventing them from walking
through the flowing water, precautions for moving towards low area during floods, staying away from
power lines/ electrical lines etc. Further, it has also been observed by the Commission that most of the
State’s have not taken safety measures for children during natural calamities like flood; earth quake, fire
etc.

You are, therefore, directed that necessary immediate steps may be taken with

local administration of the area to close the institutions during floods eI such Kind of natural calamities to

avoid any bad incident.
This may be given personal attention and top priority please.
— e
(Satish Sharma),
Joint Director of Higher Education(C),
Himachal Pradesh
Endst. No. Even Dated Shimla-1 the November, 2016
Copy for information and necessary action is forwarded to:-
1 The Director (WCD)-cum-Member Secretary, H.P. Commission for Protection of
Child Rights, New Shimla-9, w.r.t. letter No.HPOPCR-B(2)-1/2016-Vol-11-773-
775 dated 15-10-2016.
\// The Superintendent, IT Cell, with the direction to upload the same on the
Departmental website.
3 Guard file.

ctor of Higher Education(C),
Himachal Pradesh




